
 

Updated Coronavirus Advisory – April 1, 2020 

Thank you for your continued dedication as a leader of a Sigma Nu alumni entity in these 
unique times. The North American Interfraternity Conference (NIC), the leading trade 
association for men’s fraternal organizations, has recently completed its analysis of the 
CARES Act.     

That analysis concluded “All 501c entities are eligible to apply for a COVID-19 Economic 
Injury Disaster Loan…this includes sorority or fraternity organizations, house 
corporations, and other similar nonprofit organizations.”   

Please CLICK HERE to review the NIC’s full analysis: NIC GUIDANCE ON CARES ACT LOAN 
PROGRAM  

General Fraternity staff also led a webinar for alumni volunteers earlier this week, 
highlighting the Fraternity’s response and resources related to the coronavirus pandemic. 
A recording of the webinar is now available on the Fraternity’s YouTube Channel.   

As always, please do not hesitate to reach out to me directly if we can be of any further 
assistance at fred.dobry@sigmanu.org or (540) 784-1502.  

Fraternally,  
  
Fred Dobry (Indiana State)  
Director of Health and Safety  
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